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On February 13, 2024, the Division posted to its website and sent an announcement titled, RFQVA DDD-2024 
DEADLINES, stating “All Qualified Vendors who have submitted an initial application for consideration between 
September 1, 2023, and February 16, 2024, and who received a denial, the Division will continue to accept 
subsequent applications for review if they are submitted by March 18, 2024, at 11:59 pm.” 

To minimize the number of members impacted by vendors failing to receive an application approval by July 1, 
2024, the Division has adjusted its deadline of March 18, 2024. For Qualified Vendors who submitted an 
application before February 16, 2024 and received or will receive a denial,  the Division will accept one final 
application from the Qualified Vendor as long as the application is submitted within 30 calendar days of the 
date the vendor was sent a denial letter. 
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https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/021324_RFQVA_DDD-2024_Application_Deadlines.pdf?time=1710518253248
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/021324_RFQVA_DDD-2024_Application_Deadlines.pdf?time=1710518253248

